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OEC 201993

License No. 06-00183-06
Docket No. 030-06886
Control No. 118778

Yale University
ATfN: Mr. George R. Holeman

Director
Radiation Safety Department
New Haven, Connecticut 06.520

Dear Mr. Holeman:

This letter is in reference to your letter of December 8,1993. The two points you brought up.
in your letter are valid. The statements you referred to are standard statements that were
inadvertently put into our letter of November 19, 1993, during its final dmfting and were
inappropriate for the particular amendment action.

We acknowledge that you do not need to inform us of use of materials under the license as
specified in Item 2.b. of our November 19,1993 letter, and also, that you do not need to reque'st<

and obtain a license amendment before you pennit anyone to work as an authorized user under
the license as specified in Item 5.a. of that letter.

We apologize for this error and any inconvenience it may have caused you.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:

Walter J Pasciak, Ph.D., Chief
g Industrial Applications Section

Division of Radiation Safetyv

and Safeguards
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nYa~'e University + - - - c-
/ IticlqicalSafety USCollege Street

ChemirniSafety New Haven, Connecticut v63w-wt
FnvironmentalIleahh
Ilazanlous \%ute Management Telephone: 203 78 -35y>5
Physical %fety fax: 203 7h5-7$M

December 8,1993 Ra.harmn Safety

Mr. Walter J. Pasciak, Chief
Industrial Applications %ction
Division of Radiation 'J+1ety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulawry Commission
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415

;

Dear Mr. Pasciak,

Subject: License No. 06-00183-06
Docket No. 030-06886
Control No. 118778
Your letter of November 19,1993 to Dr. Gordon Shepherd

in your letter of November 19,1993 you indicated we should contact you
about questions related to the letter and amendment number 17 which was enclosed. t

We have two questions:

1. You indicated that we are not to possess and use materials authorized in items
- 6,7,and 8 of the license until we have notified the NRC. This is to inform you
that we have possessed and used material under the license since it was first
issued, about 1960. .

2. You indicated in the cover is tr at we are to request and obtain a license
amendment before we permic ycue to work as an authorized user under the -
license. This statement is in t 4 r, conflict with condition 11.A. which states

,

that users will be designated by the Radiation Safety Committee.

Please acknowledge that you do not need to be informed of use of materials under the
license, as we have submitted the necessary license application and amendments to
accomplish such notification.- Please acknowledge, as in condition 11.A, that users
of the facilities are ti M designated by the Radhtion Safety Committee. We

- appreciate you attentici, to these clarifications.

Sincerely,

[ /7 k ~

George R. Holeman
Director, -
Radiation Safety Department
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